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February Dates 

10-Report Cards Go Home 

11-AVID Family Night 

12-Two Hour Early Dismissal 

17-Presidents Day-All Schools and 

Central Offices Closed 

21-Honor Roll Assemblies 
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Message from the Principal… 
Good day Parents and Guardians!  Mark your calendars, March 

10th is our next parent/teacher conferences.  They will be held 

from 10:00 am to 6:00 pm.  The conference will be student led.  

More information will be sent home as we get closer to the date.     

 

Report cards for second marking period will go home tomorrow, 

February 10th with all students.  Another date to mark on your 

calendars, 2nd Marking Period Honor Roll Assemblies.  Our Honor 

Roll Assemblies will be February 21st at the following times: 

 

6th grade:  8:30-9:00 

7th grade:  9:15-9:45 

8th grade: 10:00-10:30 

 

I am looking forward to this date and celebrating our student’s 

academic success!  For students who didn’t achieve honor roll, 

please encourage them to stay for Help Day on Tuesday and/or 

Thursday.  Sit down with your student and help them create goals 

for 3rd marking period.  Then map out a plan together of how 

your student can achieve those goals.   

   

Remember, positive parent involvement improves student 

behavior, attendance, and positively affects student 

achievement.   

 

As always, #WeAreBetterTogether,     

 

Karla Steinbach,  
Principal  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This past week we 

celebrated our counselors 

for Counseling Education 

Week.  Thank you, Ms. 

Canterbury, Mr. Bauer, and 

Ms. Kreft, for all you do! 
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